
9 February 2023 

Project number: P-K3739 

To The Resident 

Signalisation of Pedestrian Crossing – Beerburrum Street, 
Aroona

Project summary 

Sunshine Coast Council is committed to 
improving pedestrian crossings across our 
region. 

Works will begin soon on the upgrade of the 
pedestrian crossing at Beerburrum Street, 
Aroona which will provide a safe crossing to 
Ridgehaven Park. 

The upgraded pedestrian crossing will include 
traffic/pedestrian lights and more road lighting. 

Start date 

Work is scheduled to start late March 2023. 
Residents adjacent to the works will be 
updated closer to commencement. 

Construction is expected to be completed within 
three months, weather and site conditions 
permitting. 

Your patience during construction is 
appreciated. 

Tree Impacts 
One tree will be removed to accommodate the 
pedestrian crossing. Three street trees will be 
planted along Beerburrum Street as offset 
planting. Please refer to Figure 1 overleaf.  

Traffic management 
Traffic management measures will be in place 
throughout construction to ensure the safety of 
all road users.  

Construction crews will contact residents prior 
to starting any works which may affect property 
access. 

Further information 

Please contact council’s project officer, 
Francisco Zaldivar de Alba on the details below 
(quote project number K3739) 

A note from your local councillor 

I look forward to seeing the new signalised crossing at Beerburrum Street that was 
driven by the local school commencing soon.  Improving connectivity, visibility and 
safety is one of my priorities which is why I remain committed to working towards 
the funding and delivery of these specific localised projects. 

Cr Peter Cox 



 

 

Figure 1: New pedestrian crossing location 
Removal of line marking, refuge isles and tree. Placement of new traffic signals and pedestrian crossing 

 

 


